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No matter what the La Crosse city council decides, you're still not going to get  that picturesque
drive in on Bliss Road before the end of fall. You might not  get it before next Spring. You might
never get to take that drive. But the city  council has at least given early approval to spending up
to 15 thousand bucks to  get plans and estimates for fixing the washed out road to Grandad
Bluff. The  city's public works department says it can't get a good estimate on fixing Bliss 
without spending some money on it. Next month, council members are likely to  discuss a
proposal to solicit money from surrounding towns to help pay for the  upkeep and repair of Bliss
Road.  
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